Public Comment on
Proposed Desired Future Conditions

The Brazoria County Groundwater Conservation District is accepting Public Comments on the proposed Desired Future Conditions (DFCs) through Monday, July 19, 2021. District representatives for Groundwater Management Area 14 (GMA 14) proposed the following DFCs for relevant aquifers located within GMA 14, including all of Brazoria County:

[bookmark: _GoBack]In each county in GMA 14, no less than 70 percent median available drawdown remaining in 2080 and no more than an average of 1.0 additional foot of subsidence between 2009 and 2080. The model simulation consistent with the above proposed DFCs was developed by using the Houston Area Groundwater Model (HAGM) and adjusting the pumping distribution in each county starting with the distribution used in the 2016 round of joint planning in GMA 14.

The Texas Water Code defines a DFC as a quantitative description of the desired condition of the groundwater resources in a management area at one or more specified future times. Sec. 36.001(30), Water Code. 

Those wishing to provide comment on the proposed DFCs may do so via e-mail: beverlyh@brazoria-county.com, or via USPS: Attn: Beverly Hopkins, General Manager, Brazoria County GCD, 111 E. Locust Ste. 140, Angleton Texas 77515. For more information, call (979) 864-1078.


